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REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Finance and Economic Development Committee and Council 

receive this report for information. 

Councillor Menard was present for this portion of the meeting. 

Will McDonald, Chief Procurement Officer was on hand to respond to 

questions relating to the risks identified in the interpretation of new obligations 

imposed by the Canadian Free Trade Agreement. He also advised that staff 

would be providing a Response to Councillor Menard’s Inquiry (EPWWM 02-

20 – Follow-up on Climate Lens for City Procurement and Standing 

Committees (via Community Associations for Environmental Sustainability)) at 

the next Standing Committee on Environmental Protection, Water and Waste 

Management meeting. In terms of the P3 LRT and Lansdowne projects, Mr. 

McDonald said that he would follow up with Councillor Menard regarding the 

timing of the release of these reports. 

Having no further questions, the Committee RECEIVED this report as 

presented. 

 


